
Welcome to the Florida Gulf Coast chapter of Silverliners!  Our members live all around the 

Tampa Bay area and as far south as Sarasota.  We are a sisterhood of former Flight 

Attendants from Eastern and other great airlines as well: American, JetBlue, Southwest and 

United. On the third Tuesday of every month, we gather for a luncheon meeting and we’d love 

to have you join us as a guest anytime. Please contact our chapter President, Janice Wilgus 

Henry at  (813) 732-1068  or email her at janice@silvermanagement.com 

Silverliners have been active in the Tampa Bay area since the late 1970’s. Today the Florida 

Gulf Coast chapter is 24 members strong and we are dedicated to supporting our chapter 

charity, Southeastern Guide Dogs. SEGD provides guide dogs for the visually impaired and for 

veterans suffering from PTSD.  To raise funds, we have a Silverliner Day at the Races at 

Tampa Bay Downs horse track.  In addition, we participate in the annual Southeastern Guide 

Dog Walkathon in St. Petersburg. Because of our fundraising success, we have been given 

the honor of naming 2 different Southeastern Guide dog puppies —our choice of names?? 

“Jet” and “Stew”.   

 

 

 

 

Florida Gulf Silverliners do quite a bit of 

socializing.  Come out and meet our fun 

group. We think you’ll feel right at home 

with our crew!  We look forward to seeing 

you at a luncheon meeting soon!  

Florida Gulf Coast Chapter           

Our Award Winning cast of zany characters in our most 

recent Convention Skit:      

 “Wasted Away in Flight Attendantville!” 

Some of our derby wearing FGC chapter members 

at Day at the Races at Tampa Bay Downs 

Members of FGC at the 2018 Southeastern 

Guide Dog Walkathon in St. Petersburg 
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